
  
 

July 13, 2017 

 

I, along with Todd Blevins and Tim Jensen and Courtney Zaugg of Veridus, met with Alan 

Townsend of Bose McKinnery & Evans last week to discuss the process of real estate acquisition 

for downtown redevelopment. Mr. Townsend and his team specialize in this area and as such 

would be able to provide the Town with sound legal advice as we move forward with the 

acquisition of properties in the downtown area.  

 

I have attached an engagement letter from Mr. Townsend to begin using his services. Mr. 

Townsend will be joining us on Monday for any questions or clarifications.  

 

Pete 
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